
To all concerned: 
 
As a CT home owner for 23 years and a resident that has made a personal investment in solar panels 
(owned, not rented) I find the seeming lack of interest in renewable energy and rate hikes alarming, but 
I am not surprised. Any time a company of this size has a monopoly geographically, that just spells 
trouble for the consumer. I remember the grid blackouts of Enron days and the manipulation of systems 
in place, and therefore have a hard time trusting any company with highly over-paid upper 
management. In short, anything you can do to relieve the common consumer from this burden will be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
Mark Saunders 
 


